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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, [ am pleased to welcome you to the 2016 Annual
Conference of the South Carolina Free Clinic Association.

Free clinics play a vital role in communities across the state. From medical, dental, and
behavioral health care to prescription and vision services, dedicated volunteers help ensure the
availability of quality care for economically disadvantaged individuals. Without your invaluable
support and assistance, the 41 clinics in the Palmetto State would not have the necessary
resources to meet the needs of their patients. As you look for ways to meet the challenges of the
future, I hope you will take time to celebrate your awesome achievements of the past.

Michael and I thank you for all you do to improve the quality of life for so many people in the
state, and we wish you the best for a productive conference. God bless.

My very best,




